
NJDOT Traffic Advisory 

As part of the NJDOT's Route 9 Wrights Lane to Harbor Road Pavement Preservation project, 
milling and paving work on Route 9 from approximately 1/3 mile south of Route 50 up to 
approximately 500 feet south of Tuckahoe Road is expected to commence on Monday, 9/16/24. 
This work will be done at night, between the hours of 8 PM through 6 AM, Monday through 
Friday (into Saturday morning).  

A one direction detour of Route 9 is planned for the overnight hours. It is anticipated that 
vehicles will be diverted to Stagecoach Rd between Roosevelt Blvd and Hope Corson Road, and 
to Route 50 between Hope Corson Rd and the Route 50/Route 9 intersection. NJSP Troopers will 
be employed to assist with making sure the detour flows smoothly.   

This work will take approximately 2-3 weeks and will then be followed by the replacement of 
existing rumbles strips, pavement reflectors, stripes, and markings with an anticipated 
completion date by October 17th.  

Daily lane shifts will still be implemented during the daytime hours to complete the installation 
of conduit being drilled for the project length and for the installation of asphalt driveway aprons, 
and  work at the signalized intersections of Route 50/Route 9  and Hope Corson Road/Route 9 
will continue until completed and accepted. 

 


